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SOUTH PRESTON – The Tucker Valley Middle School Cross Country teams traveled to South Preston on 

October 4th for the Down on the Farm Middle School Meet. 

The Girls’ team results are as follows: 16th Katelyn Falls(11:46.12), 37th Kristen Hicks(12:44.34), 50th Katie 

Hicks(13:57.91), 58th Addie Hicks(14:44.81), 67th Haley Tuttle(16:16.03), 72nd Abby Shahan(18:06.78), 

73rd Alisha Bennett(18:07.56) and 75th Jacy Davis(19:31.94).  The Lady Wildcats finished 9th overall as a 

team.  

In Boys’ action Zane Paul was the only runner for Tucker Valley as he finished 38th with a time of 

13:13.88.  Tucker Valley will travel to Preston High School on October 17th for a meet starting at 5pm. 

For more info go to TuckerCountySports.Com. 


